
 
 

Bulletin  

 

 

Dear Competitors,  

 

The Hungarian National Championship was held at Nagykanizsa Airfield and all 

infrastructure was tested. We are proud to announce that the airfield is ready to 

host you all for the 14th European Microlight Championship. 

 

To make the stay pleasent to everyone please be adviced that cca. 3500 watt 

power will be available for each team. This is suitable for laptops, chargers, etc 

but we strongly recommand if you want to cook in the camp choose an other 

than electric option for it. 

 

Also please make sure that each team brings a national flag that will be used for 

the Opening and Closing Ceremony. 

 

Wish you all safe journey to Nagykanizsa. 

 

The Organizers 


